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Supply of Super-pure Hydrogen Peroxide 
 

 

The following is a report on the current and future supply of super-pure hydrogen peroxide 

from Mitsubishi Gas Chemical Company, Inc. (MGC) following the major earthquake that hit 

Eastern Japan on March 11, 2011. 

 

In its March 18, 2011 report, “Situation at the Kashima Plant and the Impact on the 

Manufacture of Products at the Plant,” MGC announced that it would limit the shipment of 

super-pure hydrogen peroxide. Fortunately, the company is now convinced that it will be 

able to postpone the limitation of shipment, initially scheduled for mid-April, until early May. 

At the same time, it will be possible to ease the quantitative restriction. 

 

The above measures reflect the company’s positive prospects. With the assistance and 

understanding of its customers, MGC expects that the current product inventories, company 

plans for the future procurement of products and raw materials, and the scheduled restart of 

partial production at the Kashima Plant will make it easier to supply super-pure hydrogen 

peroxide. 

 

MGC will continue to make every effort to restore operations at the Kashima Plant. 

 


